BUDWORTH PAIRS TEAM-RACING EVENT
November 26-27, 2016
Budworth SC, Warrington Road, Great Budworth, Northwich, CW9 6HA

Dear Commodore,
Budworth Sailing Club is re-introducing its prestigious two-boat team-racing competition and would like to invite your club to send a team to the event which will take place over the last weekend of November. The Budworth Pairs was one of THE events in the team-racing calendar in the 1980s and 90s and we feel that now is a great time to re-run it so club sailors as well as those on the university circuit can rediscover the unique fun and excitement of the simple, last-boat-loses format.
This year the event will be open to 12 teams of four sailors and we have devised a programme which ensures the maximum amount of racing for all. We will be using experienced on-water umpires. The entry fee is £180 per team which includes lunches and dinner on the Saturday evening. 
There will be some accommodation with club members, allocated on a first-come, first-served basis, but there are also plenty of other reasonably-priced places to stay nearby and, if appropriate, we will arrange transport back from Budworth after the do on Saturday evening.
I should be most grateful if you would give an early indication of interest in sending a team, though final confirmation and entry fee are not required until October. Clearly, if you can’t come, we would like to extend the invitation to another club. Equally, if we are over-subscribed, we will issue invitations on a first come, first served basis.
I attach the Notice of Race which provides more detail but if you would like any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
Kind regards,
Wendy Martin
[bookmark: _GoBack]07715 480148
0n behalf of Budworth Pairs Organising Group.

